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1.	All brand new schools developed by LCC shall have a sprinkler system considered as part of their safety strategy. With regard to the extension of an existing school, where the capacity of a school is to increase by 50 % or more, based on pupil numbers, then a sprinkler system shall be considered for the resultant new facility (both the new and existing elements). 
Once installed the responsibility to correctly inspect, service and maintain the sprinkler system shall rest with the governing body of that school.
2.	All schools that currently have a fire suppression system installed shall have an initial assessment carried out by LCC to establish the condition of the system. Any remedial work required to ensure the correct operation of the system shall be carried out by the individual school within 6 months of them being notified of these requirements.
3.	Upon completion of the initial assessments and resultant remedial works where necessary the responsibility for the future inspection, servicing and maintenance of the system shall rest with the governing body of that school.
4.	All schools under the control of LCC and which do not have a fire suppression system installed shall seek to create a fire retardant space, suitable for their needs as assessed by themselves, which provides a minimum of 2 hours fire resistance.
All other organisations that are responsible for the provision of school premises within Lancashire shall be encouraged to adopt the same recommendations as will apply to those schools under the direct control of LCC.
5.	In order to ensure this policy remains consistent with future changes in building legislation it is to be reviewed every 5 years."
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